
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.23.2970 
Date Received:  12th of May 2023 
 
 
Information Requested: 
We are currently carrying out an independent review of the way public funds are spent in 
relation to flexible labour therefore under the Freedom of Information Act we kindly request 
that you provide the following information: 
 
1.  Do you use an outsourced Occupational Health Provider?  
Yes 
 
2.  Do you have in house Occupational Health Provision?  
No 
 
3.  Do you offer your Occupational health provision to other organisations?  
No 
 
 
Publication Scheme: 
 
As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to proactively 
publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A publication scheme is a 
guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  EPUT’s Publication Scheme is 
located on its Website at the following link https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 

https://eput.nhs.uk/publication-category/financial-statements-budgets-and-variance-reports/

